
Welcome Week 2019 

 

After a very insightful research presentation by Dr. Tilman 

Altenburg of the German Development Institute here at 

the university of Siegen it was decided that MEPS stu-

dents should have the opportunity to learn more about the 

research and the working environment as well as job op-

portunities of the institute.  

So on April 12, 2019, 22 students, and their supervisors 

went to Bonn to listen to an interesting lecture from the 

main field of Dr. Altenburg’s department, that is, sustaina-

ble development which covers environmental and devel-

opment economic topics.  

 

  


